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To Chair Bennett and the Honorable Members of the House Environment and Natural resources 

Committee: 

This bill is critically important for making progress in our efforts to reduce carbon emissions in the 

building sector, which creates 30% of carbon emissions. The state is falling behind in meeting our 

Act on Climate goals. We must do more. It is up to you to make the impact that is needed to 

address climate threats. Please pass this and do what you can to facilitate taking positive steps. 

Thank you. 

 


